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CIP Hearings: 

I provided the Montgomery County Board of Education with a roster of those individuals assigned to 

provide CIP testimony on behalf of Clusters. I sent updates on 10/18 and 10/29. Despite repeat requests, 

no one responded from Damascus Cluster and thus no name was provided to the BOE. 

 

Nominating Committee: 

Thus far I have received the name of one PTA member to serve on the committee. Rodney Peele is an 

Richard Montgomery Cluster Coordinator and did not serve on the previous nominating committee. We 

are scheduled to vote in the committee at the November 2018 Delegates Assembly meeting. 
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